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Drastic Changes Coming to Easton Post Office
(KAIR) -- The post office in Easton will soon see a drastic reduction in post office hours.

City Clerk Jere Chieppo  says city offices received the notice from the U.S. Postal Service that
effective January 12th, the Easton Post Office will provide four hours of window service each
weekday and an hour and a half on Saturday. 

Currently the post office is open eight hours on weekdays and two on Saturday.

The hours will be eight to noon Monday through Friday and from 8:30 to 10:00 on Saturday
mornings. 

Current Saturday window service hours will not be reduced and access to delivery receptacles will
not change as a result of the POST Plan realignment of window service hours. 

Customers will have access to their mail receptacles 24 hours a day and Post Office Box mail will be
available daily for pick-up by 10:00 AM Monday-Friday, and at 10:00 AM on Saturday.
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